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  18th April 2023 

 

Dear parents 

 

As you will be aware, we have planned our coronation picnic and party for the afternoon of 

Friday 5th May. We hope that you will be able to join us! 

 

In the event of wet weather, this event will not go ahead. We will try to communicate this to you 

as early as possible, but as you will know, the British weather can be quite unpredictable! 

 

Should we have to cancel, we will reschedule the event for the afternoon of Monday 22 May, 

where a picnic is already planned for after the races. We will then showcase our performances in 

the afternoon.  

 

Many thanks for your continued support 

 

 

 

Mrs Montague 

Executive Headteacher 

 
 


